
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:  November 14, 2022 

 
TO:  All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM:  Suzanne Daws, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville  

SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 - Dodge Durango Rear Cargo Weapon Cabinet 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  November 22, 2022 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer a question submitted by email from a bidder and 
becomes part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  

 
Question #1:  Are we responsible for picking up the vehicles there and bringing them to our 
shop, then returning them once boxes are installed? Or will the vehicles be brought here by 
the City of Knoxville and us only participating in delivery once boxes are installed? 

 
Response:  The weapon cabinets are to be installed at our location, 3409 Vice Mayor Jack Sharp 
Rd.   Once all vehicles are ready for the boxes, we will coordinate all of the vehicles on site for 
the installer.   
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